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Dear Friends of OTM, 

God provided the full financial need for this module while we were still in Haiti! What joy and 

rejoicing we all felt. The students asked me to thank you on their behalf! This school is very 

important to them. So, thank you to everyone who contributed to the success of this module. One 

student said, “I pray that God will never allow this school to die!” This Cohort is a remarkable 

group of serious, dedicated students who are eager to learn truth and preach it in their churches. 

They are seeing much spiritual fruit from their labors, and they are making a difference in the lives 

of many for the cause of Christ. 

 In Module 3, Pastor Steve Svendsen (left) taught the book 

of Hebrews and a course in Biblical Counseling. Steve was 

the first teacher I took with me in 2009, and he has served 

faithfully every year since then. We appreciate his 

dedication to the school and students he is training in Haiti. 

Also in this module, Franklin Robert, a Masters graduate 

from the Haiti Bible Institute, taught the book of Psalms and 

a course in Apologetics. Franklin is an excellent teacher and 

the students benefit greatly from hearing the lessons he 

taught directly in their own French language. We are 

delighted to see how God has honored our goal to train up 

men who are able to teach in the school. The mission’s 

model from 2 Timothy 2:2 works!  

 

Next up is Colombia. We will be teaching two weeks in Medellin, Colombia this April. The pastors 

we are training are doing a marvelous job planting new churches in this predominantly Catholic 



 

 

country. The men we train often go to cities where there is 

no voice for the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Pray for us to help 

them complete this important mission by arming them with 

the truth of Scripture.  

Module 4 for Cohort 4 of the Haiti Bible Institute is 

scheduled for September 27 to October 4, 2023. Donations 

of help pay for this module are needed. We must raise 

$20,000 to pay the module in full. The good news is that 

already $4,200 has been given toward this module! Praise 

God. We are off to a great start. As always, your generous 

giving is greatly appreciated and necessary for the success 

of the school. Pray for God to once again provide! 

Anna and I are praying that God will raise up new donors for On Target Ministry and the Haiti 

Bible Institute. Some of our most active donors have now gone to be with the Lord. Pray that God 

will lead you to step in and make up the difference. This ministry is a valuable investment in the 

biblical education of Haitian pastors and in the gospel outreach in Haiti. Your giving will answer 

our prayers and the prayers of our students. 

Grace and peace,  

Doc & Anna Bearss 
Please make your check payable to  

“Faith Community Foundation” 
TO DONATE BY MAIL:      TO DONATE ONLINE:  

On Target Ministry     Visit our Website, click on the secure  

521 East Locust Street – Suite 302   “ ” button: 

 Des Moines, IA 50309    https://OnTargetMinistry.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures: (front) Pastor Svendsen teaching (back) Doc is 

preaching on Sunday, Spencer is translating. Cohort 4 

students and faculty. Awarding Certificates of Completion 

after the module ends. A real time of rejoicing! 

https://ontargetministry.org/

